
W270BX STA Exhibit 

W270BX went silent on September 7, 2023. Since installing new equipment pursuant to 
construction permit BLFT-20090318ACI, Licensee has been unable to get a clear signal from the 
primary station, WMHN. Licensee is working to diagnose and correct the issue but does not 
expect a return to the air within 30 days. Accordingly, Licensee respectfully requests this Special 
Temporary Authority to remain silent.  


